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To Whom It May Concern;

We are the leaders of Boy Scout Troop 111 & Cub Scout Pack 111 sponsored by the Christ the King Church. 

We will soon be participating in an annual scouting fund raising drive to help raise money for our local scout organization by selling popcorn. This is a national program which not only helps to support our work within the local community, but also helps to cover the costs associated with preserving many of our scout campsites and campgrounds.

You can help us by providing a small area outside of your establishment where our scouts could set up to sell their popcorn and create awareness about our youth and their work within the community. All of our scouts have been trained to work and communicate in a professional manner and you will be giving them an opportunity to practice their new communication skills while taking the responsibility of supporting their Pack / Troop and the programs that they offer to the community.

There will be adult supervision at all times. We can assure you that our boys and girls will be unobtrusive, courteous, masked and will follow all social distancing guidelines. The sales area you supply us with will be kept clean and neat throughout the sale.

The fundraising drive lasts throughout the month of October and we would appreciate any dates that you would be able to supply us with.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Kitty Beck, Public Relations Coordinator at 215-555-5555.

Thank you for your support.
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